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I just learning about this BAN on diesel having taken effect on Jan. 1, 2025.  How 

ridiculous!  I support delaying any such regulation or law.  This nonsense is why 

friends are leaving Oregon.   

Such bans are NOT following science.  They are driven by political agendas that are 

anti-American.   

It is unfair and inhumane to force diesel users to buy new equipment they can not 

afford.   

This BAN is anti-small business.  I used to work for a large trucking company, and 

also a small one.  Both were great companies.  Both would be injured greatly by 

further regulation on fuels they use.   

Oregon needs new leadership.  Hating oil is stupid.  If a new technology merits 

purchase, I'm glad to voluntarily get in line.  But I do not want to be FORCED.   

California never qualified as a leader in anything, much less science.  We need not 

follow them.  Oregon has just as many smart people.  We don't follow the lemmings 

over the cliff so to speak.   

When will Oregon use common sense?  Bring back logging and fishing, so we can 

prosper!  We need multiple economies not just hi-tech.   


